“For four of the members of our team this is
our first year of sea Perch. One of our
members had competed last year but did not
compete at the international level.”

Our ROV is a modified
version of the utility ROV.
We did this to maximize

build simplicity and
efficiency. We utilized the
thruster covers because
they were at our disposal
and we felt they would
help the ROV succeed.
The best part of our ROV
isn’t the machine
itself...it’s cadet driving it,
and the cadets that built
it.

Our ROV is unique because of it’s
simplicity. At the regional competition
we saw many advanced ROVs and ours
looked very unsuspecting. It not about
the way you look, it’s about the way
you perform.

Our biggest takeaway from the season
is that you need to be able to rely on
your teammates to do well in anything.
Teamwork allowed for people to
specifically work on what they were
best at which would lead to us as a
team working more efficiently. It also
let the effort be evenly distributed so
no one member would get burned out.



